
Literacy  
•	 Vocabulary- with your partner look 

up these words then put three of 
your favourite ones in sentences: 

•	 Slithered Gazed Sniffed Looped 
Immensely Towering Hideous 
Earsplitting Moaned Fetching 

•	 Idioms or sayings-Itchy foot is 
a saying or we call it an idiom it 
doesn’t mean that the snail in our 
story actually had an itchy foot! 
She just wanted to travel around 
the world.  

•	 Find out what these sayings 
mean- 

•	 ‘Give it a shot’ 

•	 ‘Let the cat out of the bag’ 

•	 ‘Speak your mind’ 

•	 Writing - These are some of the 
creatures we see in this story as 
the whale and the snail travel all 
over the Earth’s oceans: 

•	 Parrot Seal Cat Crab Monkey 
Dolphin Bear Dog Shark Seagull. 

•	 Choose two of these creatures 
and write a poem or short story 
about how they became friends  

Science 
•	 Do a project on the Humpback 

whale 

•	 Do a project on the Sea Snail 

•	 Headings to help you: 

•	 What the creature looks like 

•	 What food it eats 

•	 Where you will find it  

•	 What you like most about this 
creature 

Geography 
•	 Humpback whales feed near the 

North Pole or the South Pole find 
these on your map 

•	 Humpback whales breed near the 
Equator find some countries near 
the Equator on your map 

Art 
•	 Draw or paint a picture of the 

snail or the whale or both together 

Suggested activities based on  
The Snail and the Whale


